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Dear Ms. Marshall, dear Mr. Bechtel, 
 
I am very grateful for this opportunity to comment on the ACCC’s draft findings for 
ACCC/C/2013/92. I welcome the Committee’s findings and recommendations in their 
entirety. I would, however, like to reserve the possibility of commenting on the Party 
Concerned’s response, especially as it has indicated an intent to do so. I would of course 
submit any such comments as soon as possible. 
 
I would also like to take this opportunity to thank the Committee on behalf of myself and all 
the members of the German public for the Committee’s thoughtful and conscientious 
consideration in this case. 
 
Best regards, 
 
Brigitte Artmann 
 


